North Middle School

Site Based Council Minutes

April 7, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, April 7, 2010, at 4:00 in the Main Office Conference Room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell and Lindsey Garced.  Steve McCullough was absent.

Agenda:  Ms. Shepherd made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Freeman seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Shepherd made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Freeman seconded.

Policies:  The Policy Committee is working to develop a policy on how to assess Writing, Practical Studies and Arts and Humanities.  They are waiting on more information from the state.

Planning:  The committee reviewed the Impact Checks.  Some changes were made the wording of some of the goals.  Ms. Garced made a motion to approve the Impact Checks with the amendments and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was passed.
Budget:  The figures for FY11 are not available yet.  At the May meeting, the Council will look at what funds are available from the FY10 budget and determine how it will be spent.  The Council looked at the possible uses of Section VII funds.  The list sent to the Board will include:

* Increased funding for text books


* Having 1-2 computer stations in each classroom


* New Closed Circuit Broadcasting Equipment


* A Guidance Counselor for each grade level


* Another Assistant Principal or Behavior Interventionalist


* An AIM Room with an instructor

* A permanent sign at the end of the driveway

Student Achievement:  The KUNA Club attended the state KYA Convention.  One of our students received a speech award.  Ms. McGray noted that this was quite an achievement since the KUNA Club has not been active for several years.

SWIS Report:  The Council reviewed the monthly report and discussed the increase in out of school suspensions.  They discussed some of the situations and reasons for the increase.

New Business:  Ms. McGray reminded the Council about the NMS Dedication Ceremony on Sunday, April 18 and the SBDM Dinner on Thursday, May 13.  

Some of our teachers will be taking on different roles next school year.  Lauren Coffey will be our Reading Coach and Lindsey Garced will be our Math Coach.  They will teach part of the day, work with students individually part of the day and assist the teachers in their subject area part of the day.  
Upcoming SBDM:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, May 5, 2010 at 4:00.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Garced seconded.
